
From: Patti J. Sullivan 

Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 3:12 PM 

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward1 

Subject: stadium  

 

Hello Dai Thao,  

 

I am emailing to show my support the proposed stadium!     I can’t make the meeting but want to 

express my support.    Thanks for doing such a great job!  

 
Patti J. Sullivan 

10xx Ashland Avenue 

Saint Paul MN 55104 


